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I feel honoured to be elected once again as Town Mayor for 2021-2022. Like everyone
else my wife and Mayoress Claire and I hope that we can get on with living a freer life
whilst we reconnect with our families, friends and colleagues.

The past year, whilst a shocker for socialising, has brought out the best in so many people
across all age groups, as they got involved in volunteering to support our community. We
recognise that for most retailers it has been difficult or even impossible to trade; we hope that by the �me this
newsle�er hits the doormats of Wokingham that our businesses have re-opened, reconnected with the
community and that we can once again support each other by shopping local.

There have been some environmental wins and losses too. We have seen li�er, coffee cups, plas�c bo�les and
masks strewn across the town but our staff and volunteer li�er pickers have regularly come to the rescue. The
wins have benefi�ed both the environment and our health for many of us, as we’ve used our cars less, walked,
cycled and jogged our way to improved fitness and mental wellbeing.

Last year my theme was “Thank You”. It was a privilege to engage with residents, business owners, care homes,
organisa�ons, churches and chari�es throughout the extraordinary year and thank them for all their efforts.
“Reconnect” will be my theme for this year. I want to reconnect with friends, family, support groups and nature;
I am sure I share this desire with all our residents. So let’s reconnect, become strong again and move forward.

Cllr Tony Lack, Wokingham Town Mayor 2021/22
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With life turned upside down this past year, like many organisa�ons, we’ve had to flex, change, and
embrace new technology. We’ve redeployed staff and run our services and facili�es differently this past
year to ensure that the town has been protected and our community looked a�er.

Serving our Community

We have:

• Kept our market open to enable residents to shop outside in a Covid
secure environment

• Worked with the Borough Council, as part of The Wokingham Community
Response alongside Ci�zens Advice, the voluntary sector, Volunteer
Centre, police and other partners to ensure all residents had access to the
help they needed and the town was as safe as reasonably possible

• Kept our parks and green spaces open, clean and �dy for all to enjoy

• Con�nued with council business online, and through virtual mee�ngs
responded to resident and local issues; including reviewing and
responding to more than 50 planning applica�ons, development
proposals and transport issues

• Kept our allotments open to provide sanctuary and purpose to those who
use them

• Moved events online where possible to provide much needed
entertainment

• Helped support the vaccina�on hub at the Bradbury Centre

• Worked with @LoveWokingham to support and promote our local
businesses throughout lockdown and adver�se click & collect and take-
away delivery services where available

• Brought a much-needed sparkle to the town with our Christmas lights and
Christmas Tree
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Wokingham’s One Front Door Covid-19 response service is s�ll there for you
Monday to Friday 9am – 5pm & Saturday 9am – 1pm

Call: 0808 278 7958 Email: contact@ci�zensadvicewokingham.org.uk
www.ci�zensadvicewokingham.org.uk/coronavirus

If you are hard of hearing you can use the text relay service by calling 03444 111 445

As the vaccine roll out
con�nues and retailers
and service start to
reopen, it’s important to
s�ll remember the basics
to ensure we all stay safe

Please tell us why your theme for your first year was ‘thank you’

Claire and I picked this theme because we had seen what bodies
like Ci�zens Advice, Wokingham Community Hub, The Link
Visi�ng Scheme and other chari�es were doing back in April
2020. To be honest we didn’t realise that there were so many
residents in various states of need; financial, food, fuel,
companionship. The list is endless. We felt very humble going to
thank staff and volunteers and learnt a huge amount along the
way.

What do you love most about Wokingham?

Mostly we love Wokingham because we feel safe, welcome and
valued. We are big supporters of the Love Wokingham ini�a�ve
which helps promote all that we value about the town and our
businesses too. We could never imagine, when we moved here in
1979 and drove past that characterful building in the town
square, that in the 2020’s we would have keys to our very own
Mayor’s Parlour.

We also have wonderful events in Wokingham that we have sadly
missed this past year. The Fireworks, May Fayre, Winter Carnival
and Street Concert all bring the community together and, being
ex-military, our Remembrance parades and services are very
important to me.

What are your passions or hobbies?

I adore growing veg and flowers at our allotment. Whilst not self-
sufficient, we eat what we grow. I started working my first plot in
1988, but s�ll don’t feel like an expert gardener. I’m also a
beekeeper with around 6 to 10 colonies sca�ered around
Wokingham. I love the superorganism’s collec�ve decision making
and that the Queen is not the boss. Claire loves “my” bees too,
but from a li�le further away.

We are ice hockey fans and supporters. I have somehow obtained
the role of Fixtures Secretary for pre�y much all ice hockey
matches for England and Wales. I love the mathema�cal
problems of pu�ng together the schedules for about 4000 games
in the summer each year and trying to find solu�ons to enforced
changes as the season progresses.

Sharing moments from his Mayoral year 2020/21

A chat with Cllr Tony Lack



Every year, the Town Council looks for individuals who deserve recogni�on for their outstanding achievements
and support to others. We look for shining examples of civic mindedness, personal courage, or service to
family or community that is above and beyond the ordinary. This year our awards went online so we could
con�nue to recognise individuals within our community who go above and beyond for others.

Ian Grange for his contribu�on to
Wokingham Lions Club as planner and
organiser of many of their key events
and for the crea�on of the much loved
lockdown Great #Woky Pub Quiz which
boosted morale, provided family friendly
entertainment for all ages, and raised
money for local chari�es overstretched
by the pandemic.

Our Civic Award Winners
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Jan Lonnon for her outstanding
contribu�on to Wokingham
Foodbank; from working with
residents on the front desk through
to being Assistant Manager,
Accountant and Trustee.

Kenneth Rowlands for his
Chairmanship and contribu�on to
Evendons Neighbourhood Ac�on
Group (NAG). Ken works with a
number of groups across the town,
providing insight and advice to all.

Lyn Baily is commi�ed to
helping everyone succeed in life.
Her con�nued contribu�on and
passion for Wokingham Lions
Club and School Days by First
Days is inspiring and led to her
nomina�on.

Michael Saynor for his dedica�on
to nature and wildlife through his
Chairmanship and coordina�on of
the Holt Copse Conserva�on
Volunteers (HCCV) over the last 16
years.

Our worthy winners

Rob and Sue Hughes for their valued
contribu�on to Evendons School; Rob as
resident engineer and Sue as leader of
the walking bus and fundraiser. Rob also
dedicates �me to Wokingham Young
Carers.

Sheila McKeand for her commitment to
Wokingham Hor�cultural Society, drive to
introduce community hor�cultural
projects and her recent Covid recovery
project of the Garden Room at the
allotment site.

The whole family enjoyed
the virtual awards ceremony

very much. Yes, my playing a small
part in it added interest, but that
wasn’t the main reason.
They were really buoyed-up to hear
and learn about how many good and
diverse things are going on
in Wokingham

Grant Funding Support
Wokingham is lucky to have so many chari�es and organisa�ons serving the community across all ages and
abili�es. This year, through our grant scheme, we are delighted to have been able to support and offer grants
to: All Saints Church, Arc Youth Counselling, Ci�zens Advice Wokingham, Dingleys Promise, First Days
Children’s Charity, Home-Start Wokingham District, Keep Mobile, Life’s Li�le Bugs Go Wild, The Link Visi�ng
Scheme, Me2 Club, Our Community First, St Catherine Church, Promise Inclusion Ltd, Readibus, Saint
Sebas�an Wokingham Band, The Cowshed, The Cultural Partnership: ‘more arts.’, The WokinghamWinter
Carnival, Wokingham Job Support Centre, Wokingham Lions Club, Wokingham Volunteer Centre, Wokingham
Choral Society, Wokingham Cycling Club and Friends of the Emm Brook.

To find out if your charity or organisa�on qualifies for a grant please go to
www.wokingham-tc.gov.uk/grants

Grants range from £575 to £15,000. The process reopens mid July 2021

The Life’s Li�le Bugs Go Wild programme uses nature
to engage children’s imagina�on, crea�vity and
inven�veness with fun games and outdoor learning.
Their ac�vi�es help children regain the feeling of
freedom and wonderment, whilst learning about the
plants and mini-beasts that live amongst us, and the
cri�cal roles they play in our ecosystem.
www.lifesli�lebugs.co.uk/go-wild/outdoors

As part of their Space for all Project, All Saints Church
will be opening a servery and café area to act as a
community hub for local residents, chari�es and
those in need of a bit of down �me or social
interac�on. The café will offer work experience to
members of local groups and cater for Church
concerts and events.
www.allsaintswokingham.org.uk/spaceforall/

The Link Visi�ng Scheme supports our older residents
to reduce chronic loneliness and social isola�on. They
bring together community-minded volunteers with
some of our most vulnerable, poten�ally overlooked,
older residents, enabling them to benefit from a
mutually rewarding rela�onship and feel part of the
community once again.
www.linkvisi�ng.org

Here’s a li�le informa�on about four of the projects we are suppor�ng this year:

The Cowshed charity provides support to people of
all backgrounds in �mes of personal crisis.
Community volunteers and the Cowshed cra� group
ensure that clients receive good quality, cleaned and
ironed clothes offered as a gi� to assist them rather
than an unloved pile of clothing. Parcels are
distributed to clients via social services, health care
professionals or directly. www.thecowshed.org



Moving towards a
Sustainable Future
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We’ve spent some �me developing a sustainability ac�on
plan to take us through to 2023. Many ac�ons will be in
partnership with other organisa�ons so that we support
projects that have a big impact on our community or work
towards other regional and na�onal ini�a�ves. Other
ac�vi�es will focus on improving our own environmental
creden�als, enhancing and protec�ng the town
environment, and working with you wherever possible to
influence change.
We’re making a start and hope you will join us on the
journey.

So how can we make a change, have real impact
and create a more sustainable town together?
This is where you come in!

We’d like to work with you to help influence change by learning from ini�a�ves you’ve introduced, finding
out what’s most important to you and working together to make changes, both large and small, happen.

Tell us what you are doing to make your life more environmentally friendly; the projects, the savings, the
pros, the cons and effect on your life.

Once we have your stories
we’d like to share them with
our community.

We can produce advice
sheets, videos, hints and �ps
and work with other
partners to influence change
across the town.

Send details and ideas to:
info@wokingham-tc.gov.uk

So far we have:

• Worked with partners Wokingham District
Veteran Tree Associa�on and Wokingham
Society to bring two new elm trees to Elms Field

• Planted new lime trees and launched a trial to
recondi�on the soil, protec�ng mature lime
trees on Langborough Recrea�on Ground. To
ensure they con�nue to be a feature within the
park for years to come

• Begun rewilding areas within our parks to
create pollinator friendly environments

• Provided funding for and coordina�ng
Wokingham In Bloom to support: pollinator
friendly plan�ng, ‘grow your own’ ini�a�ves,
edible plan�ng, hanging baskets and
environmental and wildlife
projects across the town

• Allocated £10k to plant
semi-mature trees
within WTC’s parks
and open
spaces

So far we have:

• U�lised our ‘Science with schools’ programme to
support students in their learning about climate
science, ecology and employment within the
industry

• Agreed new ‘sustainability’ planning criteria for
use on planning applica�ons, to ensure we
consider more accessible and sustainable op�ons,
in line with Wokingham Borough Council's
Climate Emergency Policy

• Worked with event partners to con�nue to find
ways to improve recycling and energy use,
reduce waste, and
encourage
sustainable travel at
our events.

So far we have:

• Switched all Christmas lights to LED
and worked with a supplier who
can recondi�on, repurpose and
recycle all lights and materials
used

• Reduced the carbon footprint of
Woosehill Community Centre by
installing LED ligh�ng, and are
currently inves�ga�ng insula�on
and solar energy op�ons

So far we have:

• Improved recycling within the Town Hall and
at events

• Reduced printed marke�ng
materials for events

• Begun working towards a
more sustainable market:
encouraging traders to use
sustainable and recyclable
materials, and asking that they
use more sustainable suppliers

For example
� Have you switched from gas to another form of hea�ng?

� Have you completed a carbon emissions audit of your
home and made changes?

� Are you a recycling champion?

� Do you run any local environmental or sustainable
projects?

� Can you give advice on EV vehicles?

� Is your garden a haven for wildlife? How have you achieved
that?

� Have you switched from predominantly using a car to
other means of transport?

� Are you working towards self-sufficiency in any way?

� Are you a ‘shop local’ champion?

What Next ?Making Changes Together

Waste and Recycling Water and Energy

Learning and InfluencingImproving the Environment

The material used to
produce this newsle�er has
been Carbon Captured.

Suppor�ng the Woodland
Trust - Helping to plant new
Bri�sh trees across the UK.

Find out more about what Wokingham Town Council, partners and you are doing at
www.wokingham-tc.gov.uk/Sustainability/



We’re buzzing with excitement as we’ve got some great projects on the
go across the town for the Thames and Chilterns in Bloom Edible England
Compe��on.

Projects include:

• Working with The Link Visi�ng Scheme and Wokingham
Hor�cultural Associa�on to run a 'Link to Nature' plan�ng
programme which aims to improve the confidence, self-esteem
and purpose of older people within the community (photo 1)

• Developing Langborough Community Wildlife Garden as a year
round haven for pollinators and wildlife. Crea�ng a space where
the local community can develop a connec�on with nature and
improve their health and happiness through gardening, mee�ng
new friends or simply quiet �me in beau�ful surroundings
(photo 2)

• Con�nuing restora�on of the semi-natural ancient woodland at
Holt Copse with the Holt Copse Conserva�on Volunteers

• Con�nuing the development of the Cockpit Path Community
Garden as a place of relaxa�on, community engagement and
source of produce (photo 3)

• Maintaining historical plan�ng on Rose Street and crea�ng
a�rac�ve planters and a sensory garden in Peach Place (photo 4)

• Crea�ng an a�rac�ve space and pollinator friendly borders for
residents to enjoy at Howard Palmer Gardens

• Crea�ng foraging trails, and carrying out small scale guerrilla
plan�ng to brighten up unloved spaces and support wildlife

Bloom isn’t just about the compe��on. It’s about working with
residents, volunteers, groups and organisa�ons to develop and
improve green spaces, encouraging us all to be more
environmentally aware and suppor�ng wildlife in our area.

1

3

4
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Ensuring hedgehogs can pass freely through your
garden can make their lives a li�le easier. Could you
make a few holes in or under your garden fences
for them to pass through? 13cm x 13cm is big
enough. You could have a li�le fun and signpost
them too….we’ve got 50 signposts to giveaway.

Contact
marketandbloom@wokingham-tc.gov.uk to get
your paws on one.

Hedgehog Highway Giveaway
We’re running an online photo compe��on again this year. Details
of how to enter can be found on our website and social media. The
compe��on opens May 1st and closes August 31st so get snapping!

Categories are:
• Best vegetable patch
• Most beau�ful sec�on or corner of your garden
• Best window-box or container vegetable/flower garden
• Best children’s project or gardening achievement
• Best wildlife project

Gardening Competition

Keith Warwick, (aged 80) joined the
Wokingham in Bloom team this winter.
He's been helping out in Howard Palmer
Gardens, and is on a mission to help
spruce up Wokingham and li� the spirits
of everyone who visits. Keith loves the
camaraderie of working with the
volunteers, says it keeps him fit, and has
renewed his interest in plants.

If you've been enjoying your garden this
year, liked growing your own food or just
like offering a helping hand, then maybe
you'd like to become a Wokingham in
Bloom volunteer? You can get involved in
as much or as li�le as you’d like.

Contact
marketandbloom@wokingham-tc.gov.uk
to find out more.

Sunflowers for Captain Sir Tom Moore
The Bloom volunteers would like to turn Wokingham yellow in
honour of Sir Tom. They’ll be plan�ng sunflowers across the town
as an act of remembrance and to honour his role in raising spirits
and funds for the NHS. Would you like to join in?

We’ve got 100 packets of seeds to give away, or you can plant
your own. Don’t forget to send us photos as they bloom and grow
and we’ll add them to our social media feeds.

If you fancy having a go at growing
your own vegetables and herbs this
year, we’ve got 200 packets of seeds
to give-away.
Seeds include: courge�es, peas,
beans, nastur�ums, le�uce and
radishes. It’s easy to do and a lovely
ac�vity for children too.

Grow Your Own

You can pick up your FREE seeds at the Town Hall on Saturdays
between 9am and 3pm just inside the entrance on Market Place
(opposite Cancer Research), whilst stocks last.

Would you like to
volunteer?

Meet the latest
volunteer for

Wokingham in Bloom 2
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Our Parks and
Green Spaces
Our parks and green spaces have always been important to us
as a Council. This year has seen unprecedented use and a�er
the first lockdown we were determined to keep these spaces
clean and open for all the community. To ensure all our play
parks con�nue to thrive and can be enjoyed by all, we’ve
established a 10-year investment plan. This covers the addi�on
of new age-appropriate equipment and total refurbishments
of play parks within the town on a cyclical basis.

This coming year will see the play park in King George V
refurbished. Thank you to local residents and park users
who’ve helped us create a list of ideas, likes and dislikes.
We’ve now gone out to tender, with play park companies
expected to design a new inclusive play scheme that fits the
brief. We’ll be sharing designs and �melines with you as soon
as we are able.

The Informa�on Centre, offers a wealth of local informa�on
including details of our town’s history, local events, day trips
and transporta�on links as well as being the first port of call
for wedding bookings in the Town Hall and room hire.

Weddings
We host many weddings both large and small. Our wedding
packages vary from wedding only to sit down catered meals
in our beau�ful Victorian crossed beamed main hall or
smaller Jubilee room.

Room Hire
We offer room hire for business, groups or private func�ons
at both the Town Hall and Woosehill Community Hall.

Contact
For current opening hours, room hire or to book a wedding,
our friendly staff are on hand Monday to Saturday,
10am – 2pm. (Due to the on-going restric�ons, opening
hours may vary).
Email Info@wokingham-tc.gov.uk or phone: 0118 974 0880

If you fancy growing your own fruit and vegetables,
we run a number of allotment sites across the town:
Gipsy Lane, La�mer Road, Mulberry Grove, Ormonde
Road and St Paul’s Gate. A wai�ng list is currently in
opera�on.

Email allotments@wokingham-tc.gov.uk or phone
07954 250290

Maintenance is ongoing on the beau�ful lime walk at
Langborough Recrea�on Ground. The lime trees are suffering
as a result of climate change so we’ve been working with
contractors to recondi�on the soil, plant replacement trees
where necessary and generally ensure that the trees remain a
feature within the park for years to come.

the Bee

the Caterpillar

the Stag Beetle

the Chrysalis

We are also se�ng aside areas within our
parks to support Wokingham in Bloom
and local sustainability ini�a�ves.

We’ll be plan�ng new trees, wild
flowers, herbs, edible plants and fruit
trees in appropriate parks.

Keep a look out on our Facebook page
www.facebook.com/wokinghamtowncouncil
for news of what’s happening in your local park.

Elms Field has proved to be incredibly
popular with both children and adults
since it opened. In the next few months,
we’ve got a few new addi�ons joining in
the fun too.

Come and spot the chrysalis, stag beetle,
caterpillar and bee, we thought about
naming them but that’s something your
children might like to do? These beau�ful
dual purposed carved tree trunks created
by local carver Steve Radford can be used
by all for sea�ng or crea�ve play.
Wokingham Borough Council has worked
with us to bring these to the park.

Town Council Services

Wokingham Information Centre

Allotments Civic Awards
If you’d like to nominate someone for a Civic
Award, the criteria, nomina�on forms and
deadlines can be found on our website or by
contac�ng the Civic Officer.

www.wokingham-tc.gov.uk/civic
Email civic@wokingham-tc.gov.uk or phone
0118 974 0882

For a full list of ALL our services including planning, grants and events please go to our
website at: www.wokingham-tc.gov.uk



We’ve been working with our traders and taking advice from the Public Health Partnership to safely
reopen the general market for all traders. Our staggered approach and Covid secure layout has resulted in
a number of changes.

Keep an eye on the @wokinghammarket Facebook page to find out which traders will be trading each day.
Please remember to queue safely, allowing space between you and the next customer.

Welcoming our traders back If you fancy a treat on a ‘working from home day’ pop on up to
the market. There’s always plenty on offer plus hot take-away
food such as Thai, Greek, All Day Breakfast and Japanese.

Tuesday, Thursday, Friday, Saturday
9am - 3pm

Facebook: /wokinghammarket
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A Flourishing
Market

Even during lockdown our market has been a hive of Covid secure
ac�vity. Whilst the Government determined who could and
couldn’t trade, those that could came out rain or shine to ensure
residents had what they needed. The treats and take-away food
on offer helped provide a taste of normality too.

Christmas was a busy �me. With regular traders back and new traders vying for space, customers were seen
milling about with armfuls of produce, treats and Christmas gi�s.

Our thanks go to each and every one of our traders. For many residents, the opportunity to shop in the open air
made them feel safer, and those isola�ng were able to pre-order produce and have it delivered to their door.
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With events impossible in December, we
worked with 'morearts.' to create a ‘best of’
Advent Calendar using some of the amazing
performances from the past 8 years.

The videos are s�ll available on our YouTube
h�ps://bit.ly/3cDXR9I
Advent Facebook @Wokinghamadvent
and website www.wokinghamadvent.org.uk

Sea�ng ‘bubbles’ were created in Howard
Palmer Gardens for a day of Theatre in the
Park on Sunday 16th August. With acts
ranging from musical theatre to
Shakespeare monologues and mime, we
managed to have a most welcome day of
entertainment in the sunshine in the brief
�me between lockdowns.

Living Advent Calendar

Theatre in the Park

Events in
2020

Remembrance is a key event
for us. Sadly a�er much
planning and adap�ng to the
needs of the pandemic in an
effort to mark the occasion live
we had to go online. This by no
means diminishes our gra�tude
to those who fought and died
for our country but was a sign
of the �mes. We are hoping
and planning for a return to
normal this year, so that we can
pay our respects in our usual
way which we know is much
valued by the community.

Remembrance

Keep an eye on our social media and at Love Wokingham Facebook page, as we’ll be
adding more events throughout the year when possible

Coming up
In 2022 it will be the Queen's
Pla�num Jubilee. To ensure we
celebrate in style we’ll be
combining our Pla�num Jubilee
celebra�ons with our popular
annual Interna�onal Street
Concert. We’ll be hos�ng the
free event in Elms Field and look
forward to welcoming you on
Saturday June 4th 2022.

Platinum Jubilee

We are looking to create a new event
to celebrate the mul�culturalism of
Wokingham.

We’d love to explore different cultures
be it through food, music, dance or
ac�vi�es. We are keen to hear from
any community group who’d be
interested in taking part and help
shape the event.

Contact:
artsandculture@wokingham-tc.gov.uk
0118 974 0889

International Day
We love to celebrate our history and heritage here in Wokingham, and our Heritage Day this year will link to
the Na�onal Heritage Open Days theme of Edible England.

We’ll be exploring everything from foraging to growing your own, regional recipes, seasonal produce, buying
from local producers and shopping local.

We hope to have outdoor ac�vi�es and entertainment in addi�on
to sharing digital informa�on and ac�vi�es on our social media
pla�orms leading up to the day. We’ll keep you updated and share
more informa�on about our plans on our facebook and twi�er
pages.

In the mean�me, please do get in touch with our civic officer
at civic@wokingham-tc.gov.uk if you wish to share any ideas you
would like us to consider.

Diary Dates

Heritage Day
11th September

Book Festival
16th 17th October

Remembrance
14th November

Living Advent Calendar
1st - 24th December

Platinum Jubilee
4th June 2022

Heritage Day

We had a huge amount of fun when the annual Book Fes�val
went online in 2020. The diverse programme of authors and
illustrators, with a mix of topics and sessions for different age
ranges and interests, a�racted children from across the town,
borough, and far flung places around the world.

We had book readings, games and live chat with authors such as:

• Onjali Q. Raúf - 2019 Waterstones Children's Book Prize for
‘The Boy at the Back of the Class’

• Peter Bunzl - bestselling author and BAFTA-winning animator,
Cogheart Adventure series

• Roopa Farooki - novelist and junior doctor, The Double
Detec�ves Medical Mystery series

• Elle McNicoll - Sco�sh Neurodivergent writer with her
award-winning debut ‘A Kind of Spark’

With funding from ‘morearts.’, and working in partnership with
Wokingham Libraries Service, our Book Fes�val schools outreach
programme had 22 sessions reach over 40 schools and 410
classes! They heard about Winnie the Witches magical world
from author Korky Paul, Lily Dyu inspired with stories of Earth
Heroes, Por�a Mushambi asked ‘who can save the Baobab Tree?’
and much more.

We’re busy planning this year’s event, and will let you know
which inspiring authors will be coming as soon as we can. Watch
www.facebook.com/wokinghamtowncouncil for details.



Councillor Tony Lack
07827 823457
t.lack@wokingham-tc.gov.uk

Councillor David Lee
0118 977 4465
d.lee@wokingham-tc.gov.uk

Councillor Peter Dennis
07715 161215
p.dennis@wokingham-tc.gov.uk

By-elec�on on 6 May.
See www.wokingham-tc.gov.uk/councillors
for Councillor details.

Councillor Anna Box
07799 414529
a.box@wokingham-tc.gov.uk

Councillor Julian McGhee-Sumner
07757 645468
j.mcghee-sumner@wokingham-tc.gov.uk

Wescott East

Wescott West

Councillor Dianne King
0118 973 5581
d.king@wokingham-tc.gov.uk

Councillor Daniel Hinton
07584 968765
d.hinton@wokingham-tc.gov.uk

Councillor Lynn Forbes
07721 619246
l.forbes@wokingham-tc.gov.uk

Councillor Tim Lloyd
07801 473323
t.lloyd@wokingham-tc.gov.uk

Councillor Adrian Mather
07983 445950
a.mather@wokingham-tc.gov.uk

Councillor Sally Gurney
0118 978 8586
s.gurney@wokingham-tc.gov.uk

Evendons East

Evendons West

Your Councillors
Councillor Maria Gee
07598 307319
m.gee@wokingham-tc.gov.uk

Councillor Keith Malvern
07985 602472
k.malvern@wokingham-tc.gov.uk

Councillor Rachel Bishop-Firth
07866 634541
r.bishop-firth@wokingham-tc.gov.uk

Councillor Imogen Shepherd-Dubey
07804 742799
i.shepherd-dubey@wokingham-tc.gov.uk

Councillor Morag Malvern
07506 881126
m.malvern@wokingham-tc.gov.uk

Councillor Peter Hornsby
07763 486310
p.hornsby@wokingham-tc.gov.uk

Emmbrook North

Emmbrook South

Councillor Abby Tebboth
07765 837745
a.tebboth@wokingham-tc.gov.uk

Councillor Philip Cunnington
07711 800401
p.cunnington@wokingham-tc.gov.uk

Councillor Nick Fox
07909 961843
n.fox@wokingham-tc.gov.uk

Councillor Nick Campbell-White
07967 554907
n.campbell-white@wokingham-tc.gov.uk

Councillor Peter Lucey
07770 643675
p.lucey@wokingham-tc.gov.uk

Councillor Elizabeth Bishop
07761 920479
e.bishop@wokingham-tc.gov.uk

Councillor Ma�eo Fumagalli
07514 010922
m.fumagalli@wokingham-tc.gov.uk

Norreys East

Norreys West


